
Electric Committee Meeting Minutes 

Wednesday, April 30, 2025 

7:14 PM – 7:33 PM 
 

Present:  Gayle Glumac, Joshua Kuhl, Kaleb Wright, RJ Lindemann, Larry Brooks, Mike 

Swick, Matt Tarr, Tyler Weber, Maggie McDonald, Melissa Brooks, Sarah Dial and Mark 

Anderson 

Meeting was called to order at 7:14 PM. 

• 306 Walnut St. still has repairs and electrical work that needs done before any 

utility services will be restored.  The City Inspector will be providing a list of all 

unfinished work.  Also, all utility bills will need to be in current standing from 

homeowner and renter.   

• There are two trees in the alley running North and South between Owens and 

Henry.  The city will be removing the trees and then vacating the alley.   

• Matt is ordering two new PLC’s (Programable Logic Controllers) for the 

substations and also cameras for the South substation.   

• The crosswalk signals on Jourdan and Van Buren and Jourdan and Jackson 

have been updated for the hearing impaired.    

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:33 PM.  

 

Submitted by: 

Gayle Glumac – Chairman  


